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Hi 

Thank you for sending this through. I confirm receipt on behalf of Woodside. We will
review the conditions and respond prior to 20th July as outlined in the letter. Once we have
had a chance to review I will let you know if we have any questions.

Thanks,
 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: @nopsema.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 4:08 pm
To: @woodside.com.au>; 

@woodside.com.au>
Cc: @nopsema.gov.au>; 

@nopsema.gov.au>; EnvironmentPlans
<EnvironmentPlans@woodside.com.au>
Subject: Letter - Invitation to Comment - Draft Conditions - Scarborough 4D MSS EP
 

OFFICIAL

Hi and 
 
The assessment of the Scarborough 4D MSS EP has substantially progressed and before we make
a decision we are providing an opportunity for Woodside to provide comment on a draft set of
Conditions – see attached letter. We are requesting that any comments are provided by
Thursday 20 July 2023.
 
If you have any questions or would like to request additional time please let me know.
 
Regards

 

Offshore Projects & Seismic

Environment, Renewables and Decommissioning Division

National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority
T: | M:  | E: nopsema.gov.au | W: nopsema.gov.au

To assure the protection of lives and the environment offshore.



For the latest news and information subscribe here.

 
Acknowledgement of Country
NOPSEMA recognises the First Peoples of this nation and their ongoing connection to culture
and country. We acknowledge First Nations Peoples as the Traditional Owners, Custodians and
Lore Keepers of the world's oldest living culture and pay respects to
their Elders past, present and emerging.
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